major mail users

Wednesday 25 August 2004

Ms Margaret Arblaster

General Manager - Transport and Prices Oversight
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission
GPO Box 5201

MELBOURNE VIC 3001

c.c. MMUA Directors and Members
Dear Ms Arblaster:

Major Mail Users has considered in detail the Draft Price Notification for IMPACT
MAIL dated 2 August 2004 submitted to the Commission by the Australian Postal
Corporation Ltd.

Australia Post informally briefed our members at a special meeting on 11 March 2004
on its Impact Mail proposals in broad detail, and subsequently met with the Board of
Directors on 29 June 2004 to provide detailed information on the pricing elements of
the proposal.

In our opinion, Australia Post has met the requirements for consultation with us set
out in the AP-MMUA Code of Practice and the Protocol for Consultation (September
2001) and the Board of Directors has authorised me to advise you that we have no
objections to the proposals contained within the Draft Price Notification, nor any
comments to make on any matters arising therefrom.

FOR AND ON BEHALF OF
MAJOR MAIL USERS OF AUSTRALIA LIMITED

John Gillroy, chief executive officer

Phone 02 9361 3296 - Fax 02 9380 5957 - Mobile 0412 687 469
PO Box 708 Strawberry Hills NSW 2012
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